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CroBsovie o B, i<aino — Bu-dger

July 12, 1971

Mr. Robt. Scott, President,
Space Center Rotary Club
Houston, Texas 77058

The BULLETIN COMMITTEE would like tolhave $750.0

budgeted for the printing and mailing of the "BLASTOFF" for

Dear Bob:

the fiscal year of 1971-1972 commencing July 1, 1971. This

amount will be necessary for a years supply of paper sEpck

(issues and envelopes), address-0O-graph servicespostage
. ‘—q

for 7,250 mailings at 8¢ each over a 50 week period of time.

There should be no printing costs since it is my understanding
that TRW Systems will continue the printing without charge for
our Club providing we continue a "one-sheet-one side™ issue, and
this we feel necessary to do to conserve expense. The Committee
however will continue its efforts to upgrade the Blastoff to make
it more attractive and interesting.

Should the officers and directors feel a completely new
bulletin be born (folding type with 2 or 3 color print), then we
must raise an additional $700.00 to cover the costs. This could be
raised by billing each of the members $3.00 semi-annually for a
"subscription" to the Bulletin.

We believe our recommendation as outlined in the first

paragraph is the better one and trust our budget request will be

granted, - .

0.G. Lindquist - Bulletin Editor
cc: Harry Smith
cc: Ben Taylor




